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Hello Auxiliary Members, 
 
I want to thank all the auxiliaries that have sent in their hospital reports so far, I 
do know this year is still difficult to do what you do in the nursing homes and 
hospitals. 
 
With the holidays coming upon us, here are some ideas that you might want to do 
for our veterans.  Even though we cannot go in and visit, maybe think of a drive 
thru the parking lot to let them know we are thinking of them, contact the facility 
and ask if you bring items or cards if the staff would kindly pass them out for you.   
Also with the holidays coming up remember this could be the time that 
depression sets in, check on our veterans that have no family members during the 
holidays, hand out business card size with the veteran suicide prevention phone 
number on it.   
 
I hope that you remembered to send your yearly donation to the Veterans Home 
in West Lafayette this year, even though we did not get to go for our annual visit. 
 
I hope by now your auxiliary has paid your hospital obligations also, we are still 
sending this to the VAV/Reps, and they are purchasing gift cards for the facility 
and making donations for supplies needed at the facilities. 
 
Thank all of you for what you do for our Veterans 
 
Jennifer Morris 
Department of Indiana 
Hospital Chairman  


